
 
LISLE TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Article 6, Division 3, of the Illinois Highway Code 
(605 ILCS 5/6-301, et seq.), the Highway Commissioner of the Lisle Township Road District will 
hold a public consolidated Preliminary Meeting and Final Hearing at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June 
18, 2024, to examine an undeveloped portion of Palamino Drive described below, and to hear 
reasons for or against vacating a portion of that right-of-way. The primary purpose of vacating this 
undeveloped stretch of road is to transfer title to 4S Farm, LLC, and its respective successors, the 
owners of the adjacent property commonly known as 23W731 HOBSON ROAD, IN 
NAPERVILLE, DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS who intends to consolidate the vacated right of 
way with the property commonly known as 23W731 HOBSON ROAD, IN NAPERVILLE, 
DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS The public hearing will be held at the Lisle Township Road 
District, 4719 Indiana Avenue, Lisle, Illinois 60532. The legal description of the right-of-way to 
be vacated is: 
 

THE EAST HALF OF THAT PART OF PALOMINO DRIVE LYING SOUTH 
OF THE NORTH LINE OF LOTS 7, 8 AND 9 EXTENDED EAST AND NORTH 
OF THE SOUTH LINE OF LOTS 7, 8 AND 9 EXTENDED EAST IN FAIRLANE 
FARMS UNIT BEING A SUBDIVISION IN PART OF THE NORTHEAST 1/4 
OF SECTION 28 AND PART OF THE NORTHINEST 114 OF SECTION 22 ALL 
IN TOWNSHIP 38 NORTH RANGE 10 EAST OF THE THIRD PRINCIPAL 
MERIDIAN ACCORDING TO THE PLAT THEREOF RECORDED OCTOBER 
22, 1968 AS DOCUMENT NUMBER IN DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS. 

 
At this time and place all interested parties will be given the right to be heard.  Written comments 
can be submitted in advance of the public hearing at the Office of the Lisle Township Road District, 
4719 Indiana Avenue, Lisle, Illinois 60532 during normal business hours. 
 
 


